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Campbell Closure Again Tonight 

As part of improvements underway at U.S. 160 (Campbell Avenue) and Bryant Street, 
construction activities will again require closure of the northbound lane of Campbell Avenue 
between Weaver Road and Plainview Road between the hours of 8 p.m. and 6 a.m. Sept. 6-7 
(Friday night through Saturday morning). 

Digital message boards will be in place to notify motorists and detour signs will be positioned to 
route traffic around and through the construction. Motorists are encouraged to take Plainview 
Road east to National Avenue as a detour. Residents of Sherwood Forest will again have access 
via two-way traffic in the northbound lane of Campbell Avenue. 

Construction activities will continue for two nights, Monday Sept. 9 and Tuesday Sept. 10, with 
one lane of traffic open in the northbound and southbound lanes. 

Visit www.ozarkstraffic.info for complete Springfield regional traffic information. 

For more information, contact: Brandon Braun, City of Springfield, at 864-1969. 

 


